
ICNHB Annual Meeting Minutes                      October 13, 2022 
 
The annual meeting of the Iowa City New Horizons Band was called to order at 9:30 am by 
Steve Helscher at the Iowa City Senior Center.  
ELECTION: 

Two positions are open on the ICNUHB Steering Committee as Bill Blanchard and JoAnn Koskey 
have completed their terms of service. JoAnn is eligible to run again as she completed the term 
of another. Two candidates, Karen “Z” Keith-Zamora and JoAnn Koskey, were presented by the 
nominating committee. No additional nominations were made from the floor. Steven 
Schomberg moved by unanimous ballot that both be elected. Wesley Habley seconded. The 
motion was passed. 

BUISINESS: 

Steve asked that a big thanks go to Sheila Stevenson and JoAnn Koskey for copying and handing 
out music to the band this year. 

Alice Atkinson moved and Ed Hoover seconded that the minutes from the October 11, 2021 
Annual Meeting be approved. Motion was passed. 

BUDGET: 

There are currently 45 paid members of the ICNHB. The Monday Night Live band and Silver 
Swing are responsible for covering their own expenses. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Bill Blanchard   




